
Collecting 
Socks and 
Underwear 

for Children 

in Foster Care 

Last year, Aviva distributed more than 17,071 pairs of socks and undies and over 28,137 
diapers and wipes to children in foster care. With many of our families under financial 
constraints, we are seeing a greater need for these items. This is where you come in, dear 
friends! We need YOUR help to ensure our closet is fully stocked so no child goes without 
these basic necessities. 

April 15th - May 13th 2024 

Donate new underwear, socks, bras, diapers, and wipes for 
youth in foster care. Make it fun by challenging your friends 
and family to see who can collect the most items.

Collect as many socks,undies, bras, diapers, and wipes as 
you can as a group, a business, or as an individual. 

If you are participating as a group, create a fun team name 
and make sure to include the name with all donations. 

Checkered flag awards will be given to those who collect 
500 or more items. 

Participants can collect at their own sites or have them 
delivered to Aviva located at 153 S Plumer Ave.
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Pit Stops: Quick and Easy 
Shopping Lists. 

Target: 

Amazon: 

To sign up or for more information contact Olivia Bruntmyer 
at 520-286-3300 or info@avivatucson.org 

Walmart:

https://bit.ly/
AvivaAmazonSocksandUndies

https://bit.ly/
WalmartSocksandUndies

https://bit.ly/
AvivaTargetSocksandUndies

https://bit.ly/AvivaAmazonSocksandUndies
https://bit.ly/WalmartSocksandUndies
https://bit.ly/AvivaTargetSocksandUndies



